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In the Kansas City Business Journal article, “KC lawyer: Unions Not Done Fighting After Supreme

Court Loss,” Jessie Bustamante explains that the Supreme Court of the United States decision

leaves unanswered questions for unions - most notably whether unions will have to continue

providing services for people not paying agency fees.

“To the extent that unions have already taken up affirmative actions for non-members who paid

agency fees, my guess is those activities will likely continue,” Jessie said  “But in the future, to the

extent that non-members request representation or other assistance from the union and they opted

out of paying these fees, that's where you'll see a lot of questions arise.” 

To read the full article, visit the Kansas City Business Journal.
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